
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We will be joining in with the 25 year celebration of World Book Day on Thursday 3rd 
March. On this day, the children will be invited to dress as their favourite book character 
and bring their favourite story into school. There will be time during the day for the           
children to share and read their books. Please ensure that you put your child’s name at the 
front.  

 

There will also be a competition on the day, which all children are invited to join in with. 
During the half term holiday, we are asking the children to create a ‘story in a jar’ for 
their homework. Children can bring in their story jars on World Book Day to share with the 
class and there will be a prize for 1 winner in each class on the day (there are some pictures 
below to give you some ideas). 

 

Can you help? 

We would love for you to take part in our World Book Day celebrations! Due to the      
current restrictions, we can’t have secret story tellers in school, but we would love for you 
to record yourself reading a story to the children at home. These stories will then be shared 
with the children across the school during World Book Week. You can either read a whole 
story (picture books) or a chapter from a chapter book and you can be as creative as you 
like! 

Please send your stories to Mrs Cooper at homeworkpp@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk by  Monday 
28th February 2022. 

  Story in a Jar Ideas  


